Minister Dacic declared guest of honour of the City of Buenos Aires
Wednesday, 26 November 2014.

On the first day of his visit to Argentina, on November 25, First Deputy Prime Minister and
Minister of Foreign Affairs of Serbia Ivica Dacic received the recognition as “Guest of Honour of
the City of Buenos Aires”, which was awarded him by First Vice President of Buenos Aires
Parliament Christian Ritondo at a ceremony arranged for the occasion.

Thanking for the award, Serbian Foreign Minister pointed out that the long-term friendship and
closeness bound the two countries and peoples together, as well as a high level of
understanding in all matters of mutual interest. They discussed the possibilities of cooperation
and town-twinning between Belgrade and Buenos Aires.

Minister Dacic invited representatives of Buenos Aires Parliament to visit Belgrade in the near
future.




